
Dear 
 
Invitation to the launch of “DoughUK.com” – the young 
people’s personal finance resource. 
 
On behalf of the trustees of AWTF and the Project Steering Group I 
would like to invite you to attend the launch of DoughUK.com. at 
“OPEN” the Norwich Youth venue at 2pm on Wednesday 2nd June 
2004. 
 
DoughUK.com is a web-based resource which allows young people 
to explore their knowledge of personal finance. The site contains 
examples, activities, information and signposting, allowing young 
people to dip-in to the resource for specific aspects of finance (for 
example, banking, budgeting etc.) relevant to them.  The resource 
will also be available in CD-rom format. 
 
The resource has been developed by a multi-agency steering group 
with support from AWTF.  Young people themselves have been 
heavily involved in the development and trialing of the materials. 
 
At the launch we will hear from John Allen (Education Consultant 
and former Principal Officer for QCA) on the importance of personal 
finance work with young people, and we will have a demonstration 
of the materials by the designers, Accent Design.  Refreshments will 
then be provided, with an opportunity to try the materials for 
yourself!  Our guests will also receive a copy of the current CD-rom 
version of the materials. 
 
I do hope you will be able to attend, but if you are unable to make 
it to the event we would welcome a representative in your place. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Graham Blagden 
Chairman of the Trustees 
Anglian Water Trust Fund 
 
 






